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Monday, 22 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have completed our first week of our new in-house catering arrangements with the 
support of Chefs in School. We have had a lot of positive feedback from the children about the 
quality and taste of the food. Having eaten school dinners a few times last week, I too am 
pleased with the quality and taste of the meals.  

As with all change projects, there have been some minor issues which the catering team are 
working on. They will be working out which menu items are the most popular over these initial 
weeks so they can adjust their purchasing for ingredients moving forward. We have also asked 
them to look at the portion sizes on certain days.  

Please bear with us as we make these adjustments in response to the feedback from the 
children, staff and of course you.  

 

Kind regards,  
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
 
Headteacher 

 


